
 

8/19/2020     Welcome Open House 

 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents. I want to extend a HUGE thank you to all the 

parents that showed patience and perseverance during the first day of school. 

With over 260 thousand students and over 30 thousand teachers and staff all 

trying to log on this morning…I think the day went surprisingly well. Technology 

was a challenge at times, but I think the worst is over. We will continue to fine 

tune our processes and make sure your child’s online learning experience is the 

best in Broward County.  

 

So… Tonight is our Annual Title I Virtual Open House from 6-7PM. Please log onto 

your child’s Canvas page about 5:50 so we can begin right at 6:00. 

Don’t forget Lake Forest had food distribution Tues & Thurs from 11-1 and from 

3-5.  

There is still time to pick up your text books if you haven’t already. 

This information and more can be found on our school’s website at 

www.lakeforest.browardschools.com 

 

Thank you and see you tonight online!! 
 

 

http://www.lakeforest.browardschools.com/

